FRANK D. LANTERMAN REGIONAL CENTER
Client Advisory Committee
June 12,2017

MINUTES

PRESENT

Howard McBroom, Chair
Johanna Chavez

Thomas Fambro

Mary Flynn

David LaDue

Brian Newkirk

Ana Villasefior

Gregory Walczak

GUESTS
Arthur Corre
Danielle Dejean
Mackensie Diaz
Marilyn Franklin
Ervand Kestenian
Melanie Lynn
Susy Marshall
James Mendez
Vahan Nisanian
Herbert Osteen

NOT PRESENT
Edwina Hull

Ramona Warfield
Lyndon Marshall

STAFF

Enrique Roman
Helane Schultz

CALL TO ORDER
Mr. McBroom called the meeting to order at 4:35 P.M.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

The minutes of May 9, 2017 were read by Ms. Danielle Dejean and approved by consensus.



CERTIFICATES OF APPRECIATION CEREMONY

The following clients received certificates of appreciation for the services as a member of the
CAC: Mary Flynn, Brian Newkirk, Ana Villasefior, Edwina Hill, Brian Bialick, Arthur Corre,
Herbert Osteen, and Ervand Kestenian. All of these clients are welcome to return to all upcoming
meetings, but they do not have voting rights.

CHANGE OF CAC MEMBERS

The remaining voting members voted in Susy Marshall, Danielle Dejean, Marilyn Franklin, and
Vahan Nisanian. Therefore, the new voting members include the names mentioned above and
Howard McBroom, Thomas Fambro, Johanna Chavez, Gregory Walczak, David LaDue and
Ramona Warfield. The committee will nominate a chair and a co-chair at the next meeting.

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will take place on August 14, 2017.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting was adjourned at 5:25 P.M.
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